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February 18, 2021 

 

To: Phil Thornburg (City Of Fort Lauderdale) 

Re: Proposed Park Acquisition - Little Lincoln Park 

 

I am Nathaniel McClain, The President of Durr’s Homeowner’s Association located in Fort Lauderdale, Florida. I am writing 
this letter on behalf of Durr’s Homeowner’s to express our approval of The City of Ft. Lauderdale’s Proposed Park 
Acquisition that will entail extending the property lot of Little Lincoln Park. We believe that the extension of the Little 
Lincoln Park property will better serve the community and create an environment that will further beautify the 
neighborhood.  

We look forward to discussing the details and seeing the purchase of the property. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any further questions or would need the input of The Durr’s Homeowner’s Association.  

 

Sincerely, 

Nathaniel McClain 
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